
 

Dear Webb Family and Friends        04/13/2019 

 First, I would like to thank all of you who traveled near and far to support my family and me 

during the funeral services for my dad, Rev. Charlie S. Gordon Sr. It was truly a blessing to see all of you 

there! We hope and pray that his legacy lives on by continuing to unite the family through love and 

understanding, which brings me to the reason for this letter. 

 The 2019 Webb Family Reunion is approaching fast and we have just three months to meet our 

financial obligations. Please be mindful that the Reunion Host and Committee Heads are relying on all of 

us to bring our  financial obligations current before we reach our next deadline, which is April 20, 2019. 

This deadline is extremely critical because it determines whether we continue or cancel the reunion. As I 

pointed out in my previous letter,  the Hotel contract has been signed and we have made a commitment 

to having at least 50 adults attend the reunion. The hotel has based this number on their expected 

revenue for the event; currently set at $4,800.00. Should we decide to cancel the reunion between now 

and 04/19/2019 , we will still owe the Hotel $2,440.00, and $4,392.00 between 04/20/2019 and 

07/19/2019. Currently, 19 adults have paid their assessment in full! We need 31 more adults to do the 

same. Please note the following: 

Family and Friends  Revenue 

19 Adults- full payments $1,710.00 

Partial Payments $   290.00 

Total funds collected $2,000.00 

Total funds needed $2,800.00 

Note: please make a financial commitment  by 
Friday 4/19/2019 

Note: Cash, money orders, cashier 
checks, personal checks, PayPal and credit cards 
will be accepted. 

 

 Last, but not least, please RSVP Linda Gordon via email or phone (Lmg@tampabay.rr.com, 

Ph:813-973-8960) to express your interest in CITYWALK and a family reunion t-shirt (cost: $10.00 each 

for any size). For your convenience, you can also fill out the reunion survey at 

http://gordonwebb.homestead.com/questionnaire.html to express your needs and concerns there as 

well.  Please encourage other family members and friends to attend the 2019 Webb Family Reunion in 

Disney Springs Orlando. You don't want to miss out on the opportunity to experience the Magic of 

Disney Springs at reunion prices! Hope to see you there. May God bless you and keep you. 

Pease and Blessing 

Charles Gordon Jr. 

321-917-9990 


